
Are You a Tech Savvy Girl? 
You will be after a day of hands-on fun with science, technology, 

engineering, and mathematics! 

      

 
Tech Savvy is a daylong science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM) career conference designed to attract girls in 
sixth through ninth grade to these fields and to inform mentoring adults about STEM education and careers and how they can 
support the girls' interest and success in STEM. 
 
Are you ready? 
Who: 6th to 9th grade girls and parents/ 

mentors/teachers 
 
Where: Triton College 
 2000 Fifth Avenue, Building R 
 River Grove, IL 60171 
 http://www.triton.edu/Campus-Map/  
 
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017  
 
Time: 8:30 am – 4 pm 

Cost: $10 per person (girls and adults) 
(Includes lunch.  Each attending girl receives a t-shirt to wear 
at the conference.) 

 
How: Online Registration Required  

http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/stem-education/tech-savvy/ 
 
 Opens early February (limited to first 200 registrants) 
 
Questions:  TechSavvyIL2017@gmail.com 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register at: http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/stem-education/tech-savvy/   
Online registration (available early February) will be required.  Workshop choices will be first come, first served.  
Organized by AAUW: American Association of University Women 

 

For more information on past Tech Savvy 
Events, see our Facebook page: 

 
https://www.facebook.com/AAUWTechSavvy 
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